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NEW GROWTH DESIGNS TO OPEN  

FREESTANDING HIGH POINT SHOWROOM 

 
 

GREENVILLE, NC - North Carolina based artificial flower manufacturer New Growth Designs is 

moving to a freestanding, 7000+ square-foot showroom for the upcoming High Point 2017 Spring 

Market. The showroom, at 422 N. Hamilton, is on the corner of Monroe Place and N. Hamilton 

Street, Stop 20 on the Red Line bus.  

 

This new building, a much larger showroom, will allow the company to display a full selection of 

New Growth Designs® Outdoor, a line of UV-resistant boxwood balls, topiaries, and hedges for 

outdoor use, with designs inspired by classic English and French gardens. The move also provides 

space to display Fiberglass and frost-proof Terracotta planters, and a broader selection of Flower 

and Orchid stems. New Growth Designs is known for the most realistic Orchid plants, Trees, and 

Flower arrangements, featured in some of the world’s finest luxury stores, museum stores, and 

hotels, and sought after by today’s best-known designers. 

 

Ed Glenn first exhibited in High Point 25 years ago with a small handful of prototype flowers. The 

products caught on - within a few days he came back with his first orders and the start of a new 

company. New Growth Designs continued to grow, moving in 2002 to a showroom in the Hamilton 

Wrenn Design District. They have partnered with CR Laine and Century Outdoor at recent markets. 

 

In early March, they also launched a completely overhauled mobile-friendly website. 

Newgrowthdesigns.com now offers easy and exclusive access and ordering to the Trade.  

 

New Growth Designs also has a permanent showroom in Atlanta, Building 1, 14-E-20 and shows at 

the Architectural Digest Design Show, and the NY Now show. The company is family-owned and 

headquartered in Greenville, NC. 
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